
BAIDP - Error Message - Why do I get an error message when trying
to create a new Bi-Annual Indicator Data Provision (EAFRD)? 

The Omnibus regulation has been approved & adopted on 29/12/2017 and applies since 01/01/2018. Member
States are therefore released from the obligation to comply with Article 66.1.b of Regulation 1305/2013.

Creation of a new BAIDP is no longer possible (last one is BAIDP2017S1) and this module has been closed for
encoding in SFC2014. Early Warning notifications have been also disabled.
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